
From: Progofficer@aol.com [mailto:Progofficer@aol.com]  

Sent: 09 August 2012 11:53 
To: Alistair Coates 

Cc: Peter Le Gresley 
Subject: Plemont Holiday Village Inquiry 

Dear Mr Coates 

As you will be aware from my second pre inquiry note, and in the light of information I have 
gathered since the initial appointment meeting, I would like to invite you to participate at the 
inquiry.  

I have assumed from what I have read to date that your position is likely to be at least broadly 
supportive of the proposals (but please say if I am wrong about that) and on this basis I have 
timetabled you to appear immediately following the applicants.  

It would be very helpful if you could submit your Statement of Case to the Programme Officer no 
later than the general deadline of noon on 3rd September. This does not necessarily have to be 
something newly prepared if you have an extant report(s) that expresses your views. I understand 
that you may have something available summarising the history of the site and if so plainly that too 
would be helpful.  

Whatever you submit will of course be made publicly available via the website.  

 

Alan Langton 
Independent Inspector 

 

Dear Mr Langton 
I can confirm that the Department is content with appearing after the applicants at the Inquiry and that 
our position will be one of conditional support. 
The Department's Statement of Case will be submitted to you before the deadline of noon 3rd 
September. 
Kind regards 
Alistair Coates 

Senior Planner 

Department of the Environment 

direct dial: 01534 448455 

fax: 01534 445528 

email: a.coates@gov.je 

 


